
 

April 5, 2022 
 
Colorado Senate Local Government Committee 
Colorado General Assembly  
200 E. Colfax Avenue Denver, CO 80203 
 
Re: SB22-159 Revolving Loan Fund Invest Affordable House 
 
My name is Jo Feder and I am testifying as a member of the League of Women Voters of 
Colorado’s Legislative Action Committee in Support of SB22-159; Revolving Loan Fund 
Invest Affordable Housing. The League believes it is important that basic human needs are 
met. Providing the transformational affording housing revolving loan fund program in the 
division of housing in the Department of Local Affairs is one important step in meeting the 
need for Affordable Housing. 
 
Many people who need Affordable Housing do not quality for traditional home loans. This 
bill will help provide financial support to unserved or under-serviced populations.  We 
urge your support of this bill.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jo Feder 
Volunteer Lobbyist, League of Women Voters of Colorado 
1410 Grant Street, Suite B204 
Denver, CO 80203 
 

 


